
  

 

 

Important information about the enclosed premiums, Medicare deductibles and cost-sharing 

amounts 

The Employer Group Retiree Program information enclosed reflects plan benefits for coverage 
effective on or before Dec. 31, 2020. 

Medicare changes its deductibles and cost-sharing amounts annually. When Medicare changes its 
amounts effective Jan. 1, 2021, your Employer Group Retiree Program benefits will automatically 
adjust to match the 2021 Medicare amounts for covered deductibles and cost-sharing amounts. 
 
We’re here to help. If you have any questions about the enclosed materials, please contact 
Wellmark Blue Cross and Blue Shield Customer Service at 800-622-0043, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday–
Friday, Central time. TTY hearing impaired users call 711. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellmark Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Iowa is an Independent Licensee of the Blue Cross and Blue 

Shield Association. 


